
NEWSLETTER MARCH 2017 

Parents’ Evening is scheduled 

for the 24th March, between 

6.30pm and 8.30pm. Please do 

not forget to book your ap-

pointment with your child’s 

Room Leader. 

We are happy to an-

nounce that Blandine is 

the new Safeguarding 

Officer, accumulating 

functions as Toddler’s 

Room Leader. 

 

Next month, Karen is 

starting a new adven-

ture in a new job. 

Prateema will take 

over as Pre-School’s 

Room Leader. 

Everyone at Bright Fu-

tures would like to 

thank Karen for her 

hard work and her 

friendship.  

Easter Holidays are just 

around the corner.  Children 

will not be able to attend the 

Holiday Club without a book-

ing.  

You can now book a place for 

your child. Please call or email 

to  

managerharoldhill@aol.co.uk. 

Baby Room  

Interest Table: 

March’s colour is 

Blue. Can parents 

bring something 

blue from home to 

be displayed on our 

Interest Table. 



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

 

Red Nose Day is next Friday, 24th March. The 

Nursery is celebrating such a fantastic charity 

with games and a bake sale. 

We ask parents to dress their children in 

something RED and to donate a £1.00 for this 

great cause. 

• Holi Festival (13th March); 

• St. Patrick’s Day (17th March); 

• Mother’s Day (between 20th 

and 24th March). 

Baby Room theme this 

month is Spring. We are 

learning about Spring, 

looking at flowers, wildlife, 

insects, etc.  

We ask all parents to call the Nursery whenever 

their children is not attending Nursery or After 

School Club.  

Baby Room asks all parents 

to bring in family photos to be 

used on the All About Me 

theme. 


